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Dear Residents of Palmetto Point,

Your new board has been has been hard at work, and we are proud to announce the
creation and implementation of our own website.

Special thanks go out to John Ingraham, Treasurer for spearheading this website project.

Please Visit www.palmettopointassociation.com to view and interact with the new site.

Recent Palmetto Point developements:

e The Palmetto Point Logo has been redesigned.

e The Permit form has be updated.

e The ARC is now appropriately staffed with 5 members

o The ARC exterior color palette guideleines are now available to all residents.
e FPL has upgraded and hardened our neighborhood power supply

e Special welcome to Catherine Coval as Assistant Secretary.

Thank you to all the 73 members that have paid their dues.

The Board and the ARC will continue to work on your behalf to ensure Palmetto Point
remains the premier waterfront community in SouthWest Florida.

Regards,
Andrew Kee

President
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